
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:37:16 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 10:43 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Leah Ann Wutzke

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is regards to Case #EB-2020-0246, hydro address 
Due to the current usage which has a minimal average in your terms, Our hydro rate will DOUBLE.  therefore if we
choose to use this seasonal property more, our cost of electricity would even be more than double of what it
currently is which seems very unfair...this is knowing there are residents on our lake that will be in the UR class as
permanent residents.  You have to supply and deliver to them and it can’t be that much more (double) to cost us for
actual electricity.  Sounds like robbery to me.  You need to reassess and since you HAVE to supply electricity, the
cost should  not have to be burdened by seasonal residents, that on the most part, use your services more than 3/4 of
the year.  Therefore, I object to your calculations and proposed rates.
Leah Ann Wutzke




